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30th August 2025
Newsletter
The most prestigious event on the Superkart 2025 calendar, the Australian Superkart Championships is almost upon us with only 3 weeks to go.
Entries opened last weekend so get on board and get your entries in.
As mentioned in our last newsletter, our pit garages will be the covered in car ports opposite the grid up area. The pit garages do have power and lights and the track management said we can park our trailers and cars at the rear of the carports and there is an access door into each carport. Also, we can bump in any time we like on Thursday the 18th.
We did ask if there were any special preferences as to who wanted to pit with who and so far, we have only had one response. If we do not get further responses, we will just put the drivers together as to which state they come from. We will also have to ask that we get at least two karts to each garage please.
SKA is proud to announce that we have a new sponsor on board. Squadra Corse Racegear specialise in race apparel and other products and have offered $100 cash for pole position in each class. The class must have a minimum of 5 entries and a huge thanks to Antonio Basile for supporting SKA.
Our format for the weekend event is that there will be 4 x 15 minute practice sessions on Friday.
Qualifying on Saturday morning will be 1 x 15 minute session followed by the four championship races over Saturday and Sunday. They will be 3 x 6 lap races, and the final will be 8 laps.
Regardless of lap times, each class will form up for racing in the order of 250 Int, 250 Nat, 125 Nat GB, Stock Honda, Rotax Light and Rotax heavy and there will be a 20 metre gap between each class. The most important thing is that when the karts face the start line and the 250 Int get the starting signal, it is game on for all kart classes. 
We will have our well experienced group of helpers doing all the groundwork to make sure the drivers have a trouble-free day and concentrate on their driving. Each entrant will receive an SKA cap and drink holder which will be given out on Friday morning.
The weather should be perfect for this great event so get your entries in now.
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